2115 117th Avenue
Greeley, CO 80634 =2 nggleergv

Tel: 970.304.5000
Fax: 970.304.5099
www.nobleenergyinc.com

Land Department October 14, 2014

Matthew George Gleason Article #70113500000296521013
47 Sydney Drive
Essex, Vermont 05452

Re:  MERRILL 1
Request for Approval to Re-Enter and Re-Plug
Township 9N, Range 59W
Section 26; SE/4NE/4
Weld County, CO

Dear Mr. Gleason:

On June 20, 2013, the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) enacted a new policy
requiring that all operators of horizontal wells completed in the Niobrara Shale formation (the
“Formation™) to review the completion records for any well that penetrated the Formation that is located
within fifteen hundred feet (1,500") of the anticipated bore hole of any such horizontal well.

In accordance with this COGCC policy Noble has evaluated the above captioned well(s) and has
determined that it is necessary to re-enter and re-plug the well(s) in order to be adequately isolated from

horizontal wells.

As such, Noble requests that you, the surface owner of the lands described above, grant Noble permission
to re-enter and re-plug the well.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact me at the numbers listed on the enclosed business card.

Sincerely,

NOBLE ENERGY, INC.
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